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                HER MAJESTY QUEEN ELIZABETH II 
A Book of Condolence has been opened at All Saints Parish Church, Newchurch. The church will be open, as usual, between 09:00 - 16:30 each day should people wish to write  a message of condolence in the book.
Gareth Hughes
Parish Clerk                                    11th September 2022
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